From: Guilford, William E

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:35 AM

To: FASAB <FASAB@FASAB.gov>

Cc: Kain, Heather L

Subject: HUD Response - Review of FASAB Annual Report and Three-Year Plan

Good morning,

Thank you for the opportunity to review the Annual Report for Fiscal Year 2024 and
Three-Year Plan. The Department of Housing and Urban Development has reviewed the
report and has one comment for consideration for future efforts by FASAB:

® FASAB should consider developing a public version of the complicated FS and
notes to improve readability and understanding by the general public.

Thanks again for the opportunity to review the FASAB Annual Report for Fiscal Year 2024
and Three-Year Plan.

Have a great day!

Bill

William Guilford

Director, Financial Policies and Procedures Division
Office of the CFO, Financial Management

US Dept. of Housing & Urban Development
Headgquarters, Washington DC
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